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Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

On Friday 11th December, we are planning to have our class Christmas parties.  To 

make this a special festive occasion we would like the children to bring in a packed 

lunch that day, if possible, to be eaten in their classrooms at lunch time (school 

lunches will still be provided if you would prefer this option).  Please feel free to 

include a few party treats for them to make it extra special.  They unfortunately 

cannot share their treats and the ‘no nuts’ rule will still apply.  

 

In the afternoon we will arrange a few fun activities and games for the children to 

play.  It is a nice tradition that we do every year and we are pleased that this is one 

thing we can still do this year.  

 

If you have any questions then please speak to your children’s class teachers or pop a 

note in their diary.  

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

 

The Year 3 Team  
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